
I am in opposition to this bill on multiple fronts.  It directly conflicts with Article 1 Section 27 of the 
Oregon Constitution, which has no restrictions on the right to keep and bear arms, let alone the Federal 
Constitution. Also, the definition of a family member as proposed in this bill is exceedingly broad, and 
leaves a wide open path for vindictiveness on the part of an ex- "family member", with no requirement 
of proof that they actually are an ex family member. 
 
Therefore, I respectfully request that you deny this bill any further movement, and terminate it. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Sherman  
 


